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Floor Substitute (FS) 

 

The FS for SB 569 requires game wardens to be a CLEET certified employee. The measure 

removes the duty of the Director at the Wildlife Conservation Commission to make a complaint 

and cause proceedings to be commenced against any person for violation of for the conservation 

of wildlife and instead directs wardens to coordinate with other law enforcement officers and law 

enforcement agencies when possible. The measure further states that all wildlife in the state is 

the property of the people of the State of Oklahoma. The measure repeals a section of law 

creating the “Law Enforcement Officer Training Account,” within the Wildlife Conservation 

Fund. 
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